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Hi there! As a farmer and business owner, I encourage and ask you to please reduce the amount of
concentrated animal feeding operations in our region. They pose great risk to our ecosystems,
human communities and to animal welfare. Let's instead invest in small, sustainable family owned
farms that practice restorative animal agriculture and do not contribute to ecological degradation.
Thanks so much for your time and for protecting our environment! Take care, and have a great day,
mark


